
 
VISION STATEMENT FOR THE YEAR 2025 

 
The Town of Sennett’s future will embody a 
progressive community, and a responsive, 
forward thinking local government.  Both 
community and government will strive to 

support a healthy mix of well-planned, 
environmentally friendly development and 
open space preservation.  Sensitivity to the 
natural environment and pleasant rural 

atmosphere will guide the location, density, 
and style of the built physical environment.  
These diverse features will contribute to a 

people-friendly, residential community that 
supports agriculture and that accommodates 
aesthetically pleasing business development.  

The quality of life for our future will be 
enhanced by a well-maintained 
infrastructure of multi-modal 

transportation systems, cost effective utility 
infrastructure placement, and the presence 

of recreational facilities. 
 

 


